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Pupil 2 Parent Progress Chat – Week beginning 27th November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We would like to invite you to our second Pupil 2 Parent Progress Chat, during which your 
child will share their work with you discussing how they feel they are progressing, which 
work they are most proud of and what they believe they need to do next.  
 
Our first attempt at this proved very successful and was enjoyed by pupils and parents. To 
further develop your experience we have attached an integral skills development sheet. 
This outlines how the four areas are seen in school and how they may be perceived at 
home. This will hopefully help you to identify examples of where your child is progressing 
and use these as a discussion point with your children.  
 
Our parent engagement work means that you are able to speak to a teacher about your 
child’s progress whenever you want, rather than waiting for a 15 minute appointment to be 
given to you. Furthermore, at Awel y Môr, we do all we can to ensure that you are kept fully 
up to date with your child’s progress. In the case that there is something we want to discuss 
about your child’s learning please be assured that we would contact you and invite you in 
for a chat, rather than wait for a parent’s evening to bring something up.  
 
Sessions will take place during the week beginning the 27th November. Over the next two 
weeks all the pupils will be having dedicated 1:1 time with their class teacher to discuss 
their work and to prepare for their chat with you.  
 
 
Please see the following information for details regarding your child’s class: 
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Class When Questions for you to consider? 
 

Nursery am Monday 27th 
November 
 
Wednesday 
29th November 

 
What have you been learning? 
 
Where do you like to play? 
 
What do you do if you need help? Nursery pm Tuesday 28th 

November 
 
Wednesday 
29th November 

Reception  Week 
beginning 27th 
November  
 
Monday to 
Friday  
 
2:30pm  
 
Based in 
Classrooms 

 
What have you been learning? 
 
Where do you like to play? 
 
Can you show me a piece of work you are proud of? 
 
What do you do if you need help?  

Year 1 

Year 2 
Year 3 
Year 4 
Year 5 
Year 6 

Week 
beginning 27th 
November  
 
Monday to 
Friday  
 
2:30pm 
 
Based in the 
Hall / Tech 
Room / 
Corridor 

 
What are you doing? 
 
Why are you doing it? 
 
How are you doing? 
 
How do you know? 
 
What do you need to do next? 
 

 
All sessions can be booked via the app See Saw and will be active on Wednesday 
22nd November. 
 
For those families who have difficulty attending during the school day there will be a 
session on Thursday 30th November, 3:30 to 5:30pm. If any families have difficulty with that 
week, please speak to a member of staff and we will do everything we can to arrange 
something for you.  
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Sam Greasley               Head teacher 


